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Attention: Greg Trainor, Utilities Manager 

Dear Greg: 

The Board of Directors of the Central Grand Valley Sanita-
tion District is deeply concerned over the continuous substan-
cial increases in the sewer rates charged by the City in it's 
operation of the joint City/County sewer system. In reviewing 
the relationship between the District and the City, we find 
two areas which have been neglected in implementation of these 
rate increases. These two areas are maintenance and construc-
tion. 

The City is responsible for administering the system on an 
equitable basis for all within the system. To better analyze 
how the residents in the Central Grand Valley Sanitation 
District might more equability be charged, we request the follow-
ing for the sewer system for the years 1981 through 1986: 

1. Audit reports. 

2. Detail list of capital expenditures with 
descriptions. 

3. Expenditures related to line maintenance. 

4. Areas of lines maintained and type of 
maintenance provided. 

5. Detail budgets. 

We, also, request a detail budget for 1987. We recognize 
that some of the requested information may be difficult to 
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Greg Trainor 

provide. We only ask that you make reasonable effort to provide 
the data, with the exception of the years 1981 and 1986. We 
feel that those two years are necessary for the analysis. 

Please let us know how soon this can be provided. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Board of Directors 

CENTRAL GRAND VALLEY SANITATION DISTRICT 

John Krizman 
Chairman 
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